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To the AEC re: proposed redistribution boundaries for the seat of Corangamite. 

Having considered both the redistribution of Corangamite and surrounding electorates of Wannon, 
Corio, etc there are significant economic, social and environment benefits for the proposed 
redistribution.  A stronger sense of communities of interest will ensure with the inclusion of the 
Bellarine Peninsula and the realignment of the rural focussed communities to the west of the State. 

 This proposed retribution gives a stronger focus on the coastal communities and will further build 
on the significant community connections that already exist. Many of these communities are 
experiencing significant population growth and the ensuring infrastructure needs.  In addition these 
communities are experiencing increased tourism which places additional pressure on the coastal 
communities and the environment.  The impact of climate changes and rising sea levels are issues 
these communities will increasing need to deal with. 

With the respect to the naming of the proposed seat, I would like consideration and further 
consultation with Aboriginal and Torres Strait communities as the original inhabitants of these lands.  
I believe some people have proposed Barrabool and I would urge further consideration of this name. 

Thank you for your consideration of my comments. 

Janice Jessen 
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